
October, 2007 VOLUME 15, #2 INDIANA GOURD SOCIETY, INC 

Welcome to the IGS Fall Membership 

Meeting and Festival 

 

As you read this article a very suc-

cessful State Fair is behind us and the 

harvest season is beginning to draw 

closer. With the harvest season comes the 

Fall Membership Meeting and Festival to 

be held again at the Tippecanoe County 

fair grounds in Lafayette Indiana. The 

fair ground is found on South route 25 or 

also called Teal road. The fair grounds 

are very easy to find coming from any 

direction. As you are going South on 

Route 25 the fair ground in on the right 

side, Signs will be posted. The show is 

located in the Home Ec. Building on 

North side of grounds. The Date of the 

show is November 10, 2007. 

 

The show will open to the public at 

9:00 a.m. Eastern time and all vendors 

must be in place. The Membership meet-

ing is planned to start at around 3:00 

p.m. depending on crowd. 

 

Vendors may set up after 3:00 p.m. 

on Friday November 9 or between 6:30 

a.m. and 9:00 a.m. on Saturday morning . 

Vendor fee will again be $ 20 for a 10 X 

10 space with 1 eight foot table and 2 

chairs paid in advance and patch units 

will be free. 

 

We will have a bunch of everything; 

vendors, food, demonstrations, auction, 

entertainment, drawings, competition 

and much more. 

 

Coffee and donuts and lunch will be 

available from Purdue catering in the 

kitchen area. 

 

Peggy Sullivan will chair the mini 

competition which will consist of the  

following categories 1.Dried ornamentals, 

2. Dried hard shell, 3. Pyroengraving 

( woodburning), 4. Painting, 5. Coloring, 

6. Cutting, 7. Carving and Chipping, 8. 

Combination Any and All Techniques, 9. 

Flower Design, 10. Green Gourds, 11. 

Any Manipulpated gourds. 12. Open- 

Anything goes. There will be 2 classes 

one for beginners and one for experi-

enced. If you have any questions contact 

Peggy at the following e-mail  

gro_green@yahoo.com 

 

Rich Rodriguez will chair the demon-

strations and auction so let Rich know 

what demonstrations you are willing to 

do or what you have to donate to the auc-

tion. Remember these things add a great 

deal to the show was well as helping with 

the expense. With vendor income and the 

auction, the show should pay for itself . If 

you don’t call him I think he will call you 

so contact him at the following e-mail 

address  rich8141@wmconnect.com 

 

Vendors contact Guy Shutt for space 

at glshutt@ffni.com  or call 219-474-5091  

no later than November 1, 2007, and for 

any other questions about the show. 

 

One of our largest Fall meetings was 

in Lafayette in 2004,and I am hoping to 

do even better this year but this is a Pur-

due football week end in Lafayette so if 

you intend to stay over, make arrange-

ments early. 

 

I look forward to seeing a large num-

ber of  people at the show and if you have 

any questions please contact me at the 

above numbers.  Thanksssss in advance. 

 

 Guy Shutt    Show Chair 
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Starting in JANUARY your Ten-

dril will NOT be mailed unless 

you tell us differently. You’ll be 

able to geyt it and old issues 

from a secure site on the web-

site. Check the article on Page 5 

for details. 
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